

2020-06-11 TSC Minutes

Date & Time

11 Jun 2020; 10 pm Pacific

Attendees & Representation

TSC Members and Project representatives should mark their attendance below

X = Present | P = Proxy (Indicate below table with @name for @name)

TSC				Managed Projects					
Abhijit Kumbhare	x	Faseela K		AAA	X	BGPCEP	X	Controller	X
Hema Gopalakrishnan		Tejas Nevrekar	x	DAEXIM		Integration	X	Genius	
Jamo Luhrsen	x	Luis Gomez	x	InfraUtils	X	LISP		MD-SAL	X
Balaji Varadaraju		Anil Belur	x	OVSDB		NetVirt		NetConf	X
Arunprakash D		Robert Varga	x	Neutron		ODL Parent	X	YANGtools	X
Venkatrangan Govindarajan	x			OFP		JSON-RPC		ServiceUtils	

Proxies:

Staff: [Casey Cain](#)

Others: [Daniel De La Rosa](#)(Release Manager) [Manoj Chokka](#)

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items (5 min)
 - [Approve Last TSC meeting minutes](#)
- General Topics (25 min)
 - Virtual Developer and Testing Forum
 - Test jobs / infra optimization discussion on the thread
- Releases (25 min)
 - Aluminium..
 - Sodium SR4...
- Any Other Topics (5 min)
 - Cost analysis report for June 2020 (report available on TSC Private list)

Minutes

Virtual Developer and Testing Forum

- Tentative Schedule: <https://teamup.com/ksgw6qzqcmg9zbzsfq?date=2020-06-22&view=md4>

Test jobs / infra optimization discussion on the thread

- Responses from LISP Flow mapping, NetVirt, etc.
 - LISP Flow mapping the jobs are not needed - and have been removed.
 - NetVirt ([Srinivas Rachakonda](#)) working with [Anil Belur](#) for optimizing their jobs.
 - The discussion will continue on the mailing list.

Releases

- **Aluminium..** [CSIT in progress](#) and pending [issues](#) with Netvirt and Genius... Middle checkpoint still scheduled for 06 Jul 2020
- **Sodium SR4..** ONAP [requesting](#) SODIUM SR4 because of [NETCONF-696](#) and to be [scheduled](#) A meeting with ONAP team will happen on 16 Jun 2020 so we can review their reasons .. FYI original sodium SR4 before we reduced to only three SRs was 03 Sept 2020 .

MRI Project Bumps

- Slew of patches to stabilize the CSIT
- [Robert Varga](#) will work with [Anil Belur](#) for the super committer rights for these patches.

Cost analysis report for June 2020

- Sent on the TSC private mailing list - TSC members please review.

Action Items

- ☐ [Abhijit Kumbhare](#) to send an email to the PTLs chronically absent from the PTLs
- ☒ Anil Belur& Srinivas Rachakondato work on NetVirt optimization job